

6 October 2015

Kier MG Ltd Hawthorn House Emperor Way Exeter Business Park Exeter EX1 3QS

T: 01392 261355

Dear Resident

Kier has been instructed by Western Power Distribution to lay cables through the village of St Tudy and land adjacent to the village.

In order to complete the works it will be necessary for Kier to work in the highway and during this time a number of road closures will be in place. The road closures begin on Monday 26 October in Wadebridge Road and finish in Chapel Road in February 2016. Access to your home and all properties in the village will be available throughout the works, however vehicles may have to follow a signed diversion route on some occasions.

Please be assured that access for Emergency Services and Refuse Collection Services will be maintained at all times.

We will endeavour to keep any disruption to an absolute minimum and look forward to offering assistance to you if required. If you have any question or concerns about the works please do not hesitate to contact me on 07896 279134 or if you prefer by email at paul.horrell@kier.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Paul Horrell Customer Services Supervisor 07896 279134